
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 

 

 

Food Technology Project 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to inform you that next week, your child will be participating in a food 

technology project focused on creating a healthy dip. During the week commencing 

17th June, pupils will have the opportunity to taste various shop-bought dips and then 

design and evaluate their own healthy versions. 

Our lessons will include important topics such as food hygiene and preparation. We will 

provide all necessary ingredients and ensure that any food intolerances are checked 

and accommodated. 

If you have any concerns or specific requirements, please do not hesitate to speak with 

your child's teacher. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 Mrs Low, Miss Bridgeman and the Year 4 team.  


